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What’s Happening 
Good News! Fern Street Sidewalk will be constructed this spring! 

This segment of sidewalk is the last link in completing a continuous 
sidewalk the entire length of  Fern Street. 

The City will construct: 

·  A sidewalk on the west side of Fern Street between 9th Avenue 
and the south entrance to Cambridge Court Apartments.  

· A midblock crosswalk to align with the pathway leading to  
Decatur Woods Park. 

· Access ramps at the intersection of 9th Avenue and Fern Street. 

Prior to the sidewalk work, PSE will move power poles near Fern Crest 
Apartments.  

 



Fern Street Sidewalk 

Schedule & Potential Impacts 

The relocation of the power poles is expected to begin in 
mid January, 2019 and last approximately 3 days. Any po-
tential electrical interruptions will be coordinated by PSE.  

Sidewalk construction will start in early spring of 2019. 

Expect lane restrictions and minor traffic delays, flaggers will 
be in place to direct people walking, driving and biking. 

For More Information  

Contact Randy Wesselman, Project Manager, at  
rwesselm@ci.olympia.wa.us or (360) 753-8477. 

 


